


















  

 

21 October 2024 

 
Skyline Enterprises Limited  
Attn: Sean Dent 
sean@southernplanning.co.nz 
 
Tēna koe 
 
 
Attention: [Queenstown Lakes District  council – Skyline Enterprise Ltd Land Use Consent] 
 
 
Thank you for contacting us regarding an application for resource consent to undertake 
remedial works in the Reavers Creek catchment. 
 
Te Ao Mārama Inc. write this letter on behalf of the kaitiaki rūnanga whose takiwā includes 
the site the application is within. Rūnanga representatives have been informed and accept 
the proposal outlined in the application received on 03/10/2024. We have reviewed the 
following documents: 
 

• Reavers Heli Removal QLDC Application 
• Appendix [A] - Site Location Plan 
• Appendix [B] - Records of Title & Encumbrance 
• Appendix [C] - GeoSolve Reports 
• Appendix [D] - Enviroscope EMP 
• Appendix [E] - Boffa Miskell Landscape Assessment 
• Appendix [F] - Wildland Ecological Assessment 

 
It is considered that the application is not inconsistent with Te Tangi a Tauira, 2008 (Ngāi Tahu 
ki Murihiku Natural Resource Management Plan). Please be advised the rūnanga provide their 
unconditional written approval to the application and understand that the consent authority 
must decide the rūnanga are no longer an affected person, and the consent authority must 
not have regard to any adverse effects on rūnanga.  
 
This reply is specific to the above application and any changes to the above application will 
require further consultation. 
 
We trust the information contained within this letter is sufficient; however, should you wish to 
discuss any aspect further, please do not hesitate to contact riria@tami.maori.nz 
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Nākau noa nā 
 
  

 

  

Te Ao Mārama Inc 
CC: Ōraka Aparima Rūnanga 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 



 

 
  
  




















